
The	following	information	was	provided	to	the	ISSC	on	June	27,	2017	by	the	
Washington	State	Department	of	Health:	

	

	
The	Washington	State	Department	of	Health	is	in	process	of	conducting	a	recall	of	blue	
mussels	from	the	Discovery	Bay	growing	area	due	to	elevated	levels	of	PSP	toxins.	The	PSP	
toxin	result	was	99	micrograms	in	mussels	collected	on	6/25/17.		This	product	made	its	
way	to	locations	in	Washington,	Oregon,	and	Bangkok,	Thailand.		The	identified	company	
regarding	the	recall	is	Port	Discovery	Seafarms	(WA‐0492‐SS).	Port	Discovery	Seafarms	sold	
200	pounds	of	this	product	to	Marinelli	Shellfish	and	they	contacted	their	customers	
involved	in	Washington,	Oregon,	and	Bangkok,	Thailand.		We	have	been	informed	by	Port	
Discovery	Seafarms	that	the	product	in	the	U.S.	has	been	destroyed	and	the	product	in	
transit	to	Thailand	will	be	destroyed	upon	arrival.		We	have	contacted	the	Shellfish	
Authority	in	Oregon	and	the	FDA	regarding	the	recall.		They	have	confirmed	that	they	are	
following	up	on	this	matter.		See	attached	table	for	a	summary	of	the	disposition	of	the	
recalled	blue	mussels.	
	
Regards,	Jerry	
	
Jerry	Borchert		
Marine	Biotoxin	Lead	
Office	of	Environmental	Health	&	Safety	
Division	of	Environmental	Public	Health		
Washington	State	Department	of	Health		
Phone:	(360)	236‐3328		
FAX:	(360)	236‐2257		
Email:	Jerry.Borchert@doh.wa.gov		
Shellfish	Safety	Web	Page:	www.doh.wa.gov/shellfishsafety.htm		
Public	Health	‐	Always	Working	for	a	Safer	and	Healthier	Washington	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

Ken	B.	Moore,	Executive	Director	
Interstate	Shellfish	Sanitation	Conference	

209‐1	Dawson	Road	
Columbia,	SC	29223‐1740	
Phone:			803‐788‐7559	
Fax:	 803‐788‐7576	
Email:	 issc@issc.org	
Website:	www.issc.org


	Washington Recall 6-27-17
	Recall - Sales Record 2017-06-26 Port Discovery



